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Course Name 
 
National Grid Pre-Competent Person (Substations or 
Overhead Lines) Training 
 
Who is this course designed for? 
 
1. These courses are tailor made to prepare 

candidates for the appropriate National Grid 
Competent Person assessment. 

2. Without personalised training a high proportion of 
candidates fail their National Grid CBT 
assessments. 

 
Course Aims and Objectives 
 

 This training course will provide the necessary 
knowledge for personnel to work safely in a 
substation or overhead line environment 

 The personal training allows the opportunity to 
ask questions and clarify any areas of uncertainty. 
It is an interactive course where questions are 
asked to confirm / enhance the knowledge of the 
trainees. 

 With the CBT training and assessment you can 
repeat the process but sadly it will not explain or 
clarify the topic in a different way. 

 To ensure every candidate has a sufficient 
understanding of the appropriate Safety Rules and 
Instructions. (National Safety Instructions) to 
ensure safety on National Grid sites and a 
successful assessment. 

 
Duration 
1 day 
 
 

 
Who will benefit from this extra training? 
 

 Contractors who have a minimum of 9 working 
days on a National Grid site as a Person under 
National Grid Safety Rules. 

 Authorisation as a Competent Person is valid for a 
period of 12 months, at which time the individual 
will require re-assessment. 

 The above courses may also be uses as a refresher 
in preparation for future assessments. 

 The course will also be of benefit to Competent 
Persons who only spend a limited time of the year 
working on National Grid sites. 

 If the Competent Person authorisation has 
expired, there is no need to book a Person course 
first.  

 
The course is delivered by our instructors who are 
highly qualified and have many years of experience 
and have helped many individuals who were 
struggling and overwhelmed by these exams to pass 
successfully. 
 
Number of Delegates 
 
Maximum Number of 12 
 
Cost 
 
Please call us for latest prices, dates and locations.  
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